
From: Hamel, Nicholas  
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 1:55 PM 
Subject: CMCC Class of 2020 - Question for You! 
  
To the Class of 2020: 
 
As a result of the recent COVID-19 restrictions, we have sadly decided that we will be unable to have our 
traditional commencement ceremony on May 14. 
 
So now we need to hear from you on what to do next!  Please click the link below to complete a one-
question survey about what we believe our options to be.  Time is of the essence, so please submit your 
response by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, April 6. 
 
Please give us your input today!  Thank you, be well, and stay safe. 
  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2020CommencementSurvey. 
  
Nicholas Hamel 
Dean of Students 
Central Maine Community College 
Auburn, ME   04210 
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2F2020CommencementSurvey&data=02%7C01%7Cgwilliams%40cmcc.edu%7Cc74cf43e79f24487ef3708d7d730ce85%7Cb30231ebaf4041c9adae2700b5b41bb9%7C0%7C0%7C637214476934060558&sdata=%2BmMyv9B7ylbmVwUCl6aFdSosrFl4caRuqTi1pcEYqEY%3D&reserved=0

